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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION 1V

G111 BYAN PLAZA DRIVE SUITE AG0D
ARLINGTON TEXAS 76017 8064

7EB -7 ‘904

Wiliiam Medigovich, Regional Director

Federa! Emergency Management Agency, Region [X
Building 105

Presidio of San Francisc, California 94129

Dear Mr. Medigovich:

[ am writing to invite you and appropriate members of your staff to a workshop
on emergency preparedness and incident response which will be held

February 22, 1994, at the NRC Region IV office in Arlington, Texas. The
workshop will begin at 8:00 a.m. in the training conference room on the fourth
floor adjacent to the office reception area.

This workshop is in support of incident response considerations related to the
consolidation of the Region IV and P- jion V offices in Arlington, Texas. As
you know, under a program approved by the Commission, the Walnut Creek
location will become a Region iV field office later this year. The emergency
response functions and responsibilities of the current Region V office will
transfer to the Region IV office on March 1, 1994.

We plan to conduct the workshop in a format that will encourage an open and
tree exchange of information. Members of the Region IV staff will discuss our
approach and concept of operations for carrying the KR/ 's Roles and
Responsibilities in emergency response and support to State and local
authoritie:  The workshop will include a tour of the Regiu) IV Incident
Response v and a discussion of emergency response functions and tasks
performea .. .ng the early phase of emergency response. The discussion will
include Region [V's experience in responding to actual events.

| hope that you can personaily attend and would suggest that, as a minimum,
you send a senior staff member from your Agency. We plan an informal
gathering with ample time for guestions and answers, as well as for exchange
of 1deas. We realize, of course, that you already have a fami | tarity with the
NRC emergency preparedness =nd response program, but we believe a meeting like
this one will be valuable for all nf us concerned as we move into a new
relationship.
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Enclosed is a map which shows the Tocation of our office in relation to the
Dallas/Fort Worth airport, as well as a list of hotels in the Arlington,
Texas, area. If you have further guestions, please contact Eugene F. Bates,
the Region IV emergency response cocrdinator, at 817/860-8233. We iook
forward to seeing you on February 22.

Sincerely,

Redional Administrator
Enclosures: As stated

cc w/enclosures:

Joseph Dom*naguez, Chairman

radiological Assistance Committee

Federal Emergency Management Agency, Region IX
Building 105

Presidio of San Francisco, California 94129

Mr. Richard Echevaria

REP, Preject Officer

Federal Emergency Management Agency, Region IX
Building 105

Presidio of San Francisco, California 94129
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